Republic of\tit;e Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 07-0  s. 2024

TO : Vice Presidents, Campus Directors, Deans, Directors, All other
Key Officials

DATE : September 12, 2024

SUBJECT : ATTENDANCE AT THE 5™ INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON
METHODOLOGICAL ADVANCES IN RESEARCH (ICMAR 2024)
OPENING PROGRAM AND ICMAR RENDEZVOUS AND
CONGRESSMAN'’S NIGHT

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

This memorandum serves to apprise and remind all concerned officials of the
upcoming International Conference on Methodological Advances in Research (ICMAR
2024) hosted by our University.

The Opening Program and ICMAR Rendezvous & Congressman’s Night will take
place on September 18, 2024, 8:00 AM and 7:00 PM respectively. You are hereby
directed to attend such events.

It is desirable to adhere to the traditional Filipino dress code: Barong Tagalog for
male officials and Filipiniana attire for female officials. This attire is both a mark of
respect and an opportunity to showcase our rich cultural heritage.

Expenses incurred in this activity including transportation expenses shall be charged
to the local funds of each campus subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules
and regulations.

Please be guided accordingly.

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership,
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